
Chaplains to Ordinands 

A chaplain is assigned to each recommended applicant, now a candidate, as the person to 

whom the candidate turns for pastoral care and conversation throughout the process, meeting 

at least twice a year.  The chaplain is a member of the Candidates Committee but is not 

required to report to it.  This official relationship ends with the candidate’s ordination to the 

priesthood or their withdrawal from the ordination process. 

 

Our Chaplains to Ordinands are: 
 

 
 

 
 
 
The Reverend Will Alakas 
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The Reverend Kevin Cull 
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The Venerable Terry DeForest 
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The Venerable Lynne Marchant 
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